Memo parents from Mr. Austin for December activities
First I want to congratulate all the kids from the class for the MAD award. For the MAD award we will go sliding at the Hallow on an afternoon. Your child can bring sleds or crazy carpets. I will let you know when to make sure we have enough snow. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also, we are having our second Scholastic book orders. Book orders are due on Wednesday December 10th. If you want me to keep your orders for a Christmas gift, please let me know on the form. 
December 19th we will have a potluck at lunch time in our class. Next week, I will send a memo to ask you if you are interested in cooking something and donated for our potluck. I will let you know items that will be made for our potluck. You are also invited to come at lunch time in our class for the potluck from 11:30 – 12:30. 

Have a great week 
Mr. Austin
